
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you are all looking forward to enjoying some great weather over the half 

term break - and those of you with Year 11 and 13 children are looking for ward to 

more restful nights and some time for reflection.  

Year 11 have been so positive about their experiences in the examinations so far - 

we are really proud of their positive attitudes and consistent attempts to answer 

every question. We have some revision sessions over half term which you will be 

aware of - Thursday is 10-2pm for mathematics for Year 11 and Friday is for English 

10-2pm. Please encourage them to come along, rather than try to do it al alone at 

home.  

Thank you to the parents who have responded to 

the change to the academy skirt - I have included a 

photograph of it on this page. Inevitably, some 

young people are not going to want to change from 

the plain black skirts, but we have taken the 

decision to go ahead with the grey, black and white 

one on display in reception. I agree with some of 

the young people that one with a black background 

may be more favourable, but to keep costs 

manageable, we have kept with this design as it is 

held in stock by the uniform provider. A significant 

change to the fabric would mean a rise in costs 

which I feel would be inappropriate. It should be 

available via the uniform website over the next few days.  
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This will be the ONLY skirt which will be acceptable to wear for Years 7 through to 

11. We are currently exploring a 'buy back' scheme for Year 10 into Year 11 so that 

when they finish in 2024, we help to refund some of their purchase. If students do 

not wish to wear the skirt, they will need to wear plain black smart trousers (as they 

can now). Ms Church is working with the Fashion Club to design some optional 

items as accessories in the same fabric, so thank you to them.  

In other news, we have enjoyed much sporting success over the past fortnight with 

lots of rounders, tennis and some cricket too. The cast and crew for Chitty, Chitty, 

Bang, Bang has been announced - we can't wait to see the show in December! For 

those of you who are testing out our subsidised music lessons, I wanted to let you 

know that thanks to the excellent work of Mr Shelbourn, we are trying to secure 

funding so this arrangement can continue into next year - he will let you know more 

as soon as we are able to confirm this, or a similar arrangement.  

Well done to all students in Years 11 and 13 who have worked so hard in their final 

examinations - a much needed half-term break is finally here.  

Enjoy the sunshine - and thank you for your support.  

 

Naomi Palmer - Principal  
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Student News @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Great work in English                                         
from Romany and Adriel!  

Fantastic English work from these                   
students in Year 8!                                               

Well done Courtney, Jake and Megan.  

Our wonderful Ida from Germany has 
been inspiring our Year 8 students with a 

presentation on food!  

An amazing effort in English from these 
fabulous Year 7s this half term!  

Awesome Year 10 English students! 
Brilliant work from Holly, Manny, 

Sonny and Max!  



We are beyond proud of Rocco who recently raised £500 for Cancer Research UK after 
finding this local event himself and taking part to celebrate the milestone of his Dad’s 

first year being cancer free.                                                                                                
He wanted to give back to cancer research and help others. 

Student News @ Victory 

Congratulations to Elliot, Isaac, James, Louie, Oskar, Riley, Samuel and the Costessey 
U12 Eagles for winning the County Cup. Well done to POTM, Riley!  
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History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Our very enthusiastic Year 7 scientist investigating whether a spring                                                
or an elastic band is more “elastic”!  

Year 7 loving the sunshine -                              
and the new ice lollies!                                  
Looking good, chaps!  

Fabulous lino prints created by our wonderful 
Year 10 artists.  



Photography @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Our very enthusiastic Year 7 scientist investigating whether a spring or an elastic band 
is more “elastic”!  

Year 7 loving the sunshine -                              
and the new ice lollies!                                  
Looking good, chaps!  

Year 9 have been exploring the built 
environment in photography.                                   

These amazing photoshop edits 
came from resilience and                                  

persistence.                                                
We are so impressed with their hard 

work and team work.  



Changing the Narrative 2023   

This year the focus of our Victory Photography competition will be ‘Changing the Narrative’.                  

We would like you to think about which activities help your mental health. When you are having 

a bad day what helps change the narrative to allow you to feel more positive?  

Submit up to 3 images to f.cant@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  

Deadline: 23/6/23  

Prize: £25 Amazon Gift Card 



Year 8  Record Breaking Behaviour @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these awesome Year 8 Record Breaking Behaviour winners:                 
Charlotte, nominated by Ms Brown for being polite and lovely; Ollie, nominated by 

Miss Cousins for being such a wonderful, kind and polite member of Year 8; and Faith, 
nominated by Mr Bunting for being awarded the most Visas in a week.   
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performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these awesome Year 8 Record Breaking Behaviour winners:                      
India-Rose, nominated by Ms Rowe for always quietly working hard; Poppy, nominated 
by Ms Brown for being resilient and fabulous; Hannah, nominated by Miss Cousins for 

being such a lovely student who we only ever hear positive and wonderful things 
about; and Harry, nominated by Mr Bunting for being awarded the most Visas.   



Year 9 Pink Tie Positivity @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Well done to Ruby and Luke for your ex-

cellent effort in History with  

@misswardteach 

- she is so proud of you both! And so are 

we  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these Year 9 Pink Tie Positivity winners: Jake, for coping so well on 
crutches; Charley, for consistently being awesome. Harrison and Archie, for a huge                     

improvement with their Class Charts wheel; and Fahad, for a smooth and calm                   
transition into Year 9 at Victory.  
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Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Congratulations to these totally awesome Year 9 Pink Tie positivity winners:                           
Emily, for having a wonderful moral compass and sticking to it; Alan, for being                             

incredibly polite; Ollie, for a wonderfully calm and strong start to Victory; George, for an 
amazing piece of Photography work; and Mia, for her enthusiasm and participation in 

the UEA Future Forward session.  



Year 10 Tutees of the Week 

Congratulations to these fabulous Year 10 students! 



Year 10 Tutees of the Week 

Congratulations to these fabulous Year 10 
students! 



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Our U13 cricketers really enjoyed their 

day out at Langley.  

Such a lovely weather for Cricket Club 
with Mr Tyne! 

Introducing the cast of Chitty…. Flying into Victory in December ‘23  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Our Year 8 students had a lovely                           
afternoon at Sprowston for                                 

the Caged Cricket.  

Our wonderful Year 9s -                                          
we are so proud of how they played 

against Taverham! 

Our wonderful Ida from Germany has 
been inspiring our Year 8 students with a 

presentation on food!  

Our super 7s! Their first ever competitive 
match and they smashed it with a win over 

Framingham Earl. Well done to both 
teams for excellent play.                                

POTM was Olivia!  

The awesome 8s! All their tactical                 
planning paid off with a win against 

Framingham Earl. Super sportsmanship 
from both teams.                                         
POTM was Annie!  



Appeal for tubs, for our catering students  
 

If you have anything similar to the ones in the images, big enough to fit 6                  
cupcakes in, that you no longer require and would be happy to donate to the 
academy, please get in touch. Our wonderful catering students would really 

appreciate your support, if you are able to help them out.  
Thank you.  



Enrichment @ Victory 

Lovely to have a visit from these MFL  
students who are smashing Spanish! 

We’re really proud of you.  

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 
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